
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
 
To: Governing Council 

Academic Board 
Business Board 
University Affairs Board 
UTM Campus Council 
UTSC Campus Council 
College of Electors 
Principals, Deans, Academic Directors, and Chairs 
President, UTFA 
Presidents of APUS, GSU, UTSU (SAC), UTMSU and SCSU 
 

From: Anwar Kazimi, Chief Returning Officer 
 

Date: October 25, 2016 
 

Re: Result of the Fall 2016 Governing Council By-Election – Part-time 
Undergraduate Student 

 
It is with pleasure that I inform you that Mr. Igor Samardzic (Faculty of Arts and 
Science, Trinity College) has been declared elected as the part-time undergraduate 
student representative on the Governing Council.   
 
Mr. Samardzic fills the vacancy of one part-time undergraduate student seat and will 
serve a term until June 30, 2017. 
 
Thank you. 
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